STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS29565C2 / S1350

This legislation will eliminate restrictive verbiage in law for both the hospital assessment calculation and how
any collections may be used.

FISCAL NOTE

This legislation is expected to reduce the Medicaid general fund appropriation by $66 million starting in state
fiscal year 2024, resulting in a savings for Idaho taxpayers.

Contact:
Juliet Charron, Medicaid Division Administrator
Idaho Department of Health and Welfare
(208) 364-1804

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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